Thankyou for your interest in our Club.

The main source of info is on our website at www.napiertrampingclub.org.nz please visit the site if you haven't already.

We have a regular meeting at the Cricket Pavilion in Nelson Park, which is off Jull Street via Kennedy Road at 7.30 every alternate Thursday evening and you will be most welcome. The next meeting is on ??????.

You will be most welcome.

We go out on Tramps on the Sat following the meeting, the Wednesday following that, and once a month we have an overnight tramp in conjunction with the Sat Tramp.

We also have a programme of Eezee Tramps to cater for beginners to introduce them to Tramping. These are on an, "as required basis".

The agenda for the meeting is usually to review previous Tramps, sort out transport etc for the next tramps, and usually we have a guest speaker. We finish with a hot drink and a chat. Membership is \$40 per annum (or \$50 for a family) There is a \$20 charge for transport costs on the Tramps.

We travel in a 12 seater Rental Mini Bus, with extras carried in private cars.

I have attached two documents for your interest. One is "Welcome details for new members" and the other is an "Initial Registration Form" which you will need to complete prior to your first Tramp with us. NB This is not an application to join, merely a doc to tell us who you are and what tramping experience you have.

An application to join will be provided once you have been out with us for two to three tramps.

If you want any more info please feel to ring me on 8367094 or by E mail.

Regards Kelvin Shaw President and New Member Coordinator.